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This week Green Class have enjoyed a visit to the Discovery Museum where we got to see a really 

big shield that Vikings used! We also saw a long boat and got to go into the Science Room in the 

afternoon . We got to make really big shadows and play air hockey. 

In cookery this week we have been making soup with lots of vegetables and learning about what 

the Vikings used to eat. In art we have been making some fantastic Mosaic Pots which are now up 

on our amazing display in the classroom. 

In Literacy we have been finding out more things about our book and discussing a lot about the 

characters and settings. For our big write on Friday we have been writing what the Vikings must 

have been thinking and saying by looking at a few pictures from the book. Everyone cannot wait to 

read it next week and find out if our predications are correct! 

In Maths this week we have been learning about fractions and finding the equivalent. We have 

worked really hard with different hands on activities such as musical fractions using coloured water 

and glasses. 

In Forest school we have been sowing our seeds in the class  into pots. We have learned what 

plants need to grow. We are planting tomato's, lavender and Rosemary!  

UPDATE:-  

 Swimming on Thursday afternoon 

 Visit to the Hancock Museum on  Tuesday.  

 Homework Booklet about fractions to work through this half term. To hand 2 pages in every 

Friday out of the booklet. 


